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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Boscawen Energy Committee will meet on 

Monday, November 13, 2023 after 6:30 PM at the Boscawen Municipal Complex, 116 

North Main St, during a regular meeting of the committee, to hear the proposal for 

establishing the Community Power Program along with joining the coalition.  A public 

hearing will follow. 

 

The Committee will present the draft Boscawen Community Power Electric Aggregation 

Plan, solicit public input in the planning process and will provide opportunity for the public 

to comment during public hearings and provide input into the development of that Plan.  

 

The Draft Boscawen Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan is available for review at: 

https://www.boscawennh.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif4166/f/uploads/cpcnh_eap_town_of_boscaw

en_draft_final_5.18.23_-_rev.pdf  

 

 

Per order of the Boscawen Energy Committee, 

  

 

Kellee Jo Easler, Director 
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Development 
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